
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We are incredibly fortunate to have a car park next to the school. 
This car park does not belong to the school and so we are unable 

to create new markings or put up signs.  

Nearly every week I receive reports of dangerous parking, danger-
ous driving or general anti-social behaviour in the car park. I have 
contacted Highways and the police and we are doing what we can 
to ensure this area is as safe as possible. Please do your bit by park-
ing in the designated parking spaces, driving slowly and showing re-
spect to other drivers. All of this will help keep our wonderful chil-

dren safe.  

Miss Neate leaves Norton today to work in adult safeguarding. We 

will all miss her and wish her luck in her new exciting career.  

Many of our activities are still restricted because of COVID. We 
very much hope to open up sharing assembles to parents again in 
the next few weeks. This will depend on government guidance but 

we do all miss celebrating together. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 17th January 

2022 

 

Hot Dinner Menu week 3 
Monday 

 Vegetable hot dog 

 Veggie meatballs 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Tuesday 

 Beef burger 

 Shepherdess pie 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Wednesday 

 Roast gammon 

 Vegetable loaf 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

“Fishy Thursday” 

 Fish Fingers 

 Vegetable pasta bake 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Chicken Pie 

 BBQ Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Look—Menu change 

Fishy Friday will be on  

Thursday this week.! 

Head Lice 
 

We have had a report 
of head lice in school.  

Please check your   
children this weekend 
and treat if necessary.  

Dinner money 

Please check your dinner money 
accounts and settle any debts. 

Letters and reminder texts have 

been sent out. 

Attendance 

for this term is 

95.56% 

Lets keep up the good 

work!! 
(attendance this academic 

year to date is 93.67%) 

Teacher led clubs start this week. 

A text has been sent confirming your child/rens 

place/s. 


